
Here is a summary of changes for the History GCSE 
examinations in 2022.

● Students will be sitting 3 exams instead of 4
● These will be on the First World War, America and Health & 

People.
● The Elizabeth I unit has not been taught and will not be 

examined.
● There has been no reduction in content for the remaining topics.
● There will not be any pre-released material regarding the content 

of the remaining exams.
● There will only be SPaG marks on the First World War 16 mark 

question.


